
Flash Traffic  

Number:       #11-2-2020  

Date:      11/30/2020  

Subject: Message from Marcus Hensley (Storekeeper)  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------  
  

Greetings Perch Base Shipmates,  
  

We have received our shipment of calendars and 
they will be for sale at the December meeting for 
$10.00.   
  

If unable to come to the meeting please email me for 
other arrangements at marcus.d.hensley@gmail.com  
  
  
  
  
  
  
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 
 

mailto:marcus.d.hensley@gmail.com

